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Ryan J Lennon 

Mayo Clinic – Department of Health Sciences Research 

200 First Street SW 

Rochester, MN 55905 

To the Editors at World Journal of Gastroenterology: 

This letter is to inform you of my role as statistician for the manuscript “Isolated Hepatic Non 

Obstructive Sinusoidal Dilatation, 20-year Single Center Experience” by Dr. Sunjaya and 

colleagues. I consulted on the design and statistical analyses for this study, and helped draft 

and edit the manuscript for scientific and statistical soundness.  

Sincerely, 

Ryan J Lennon 

Assistant Professor of Biostatistics 

Mayo Clinic – Department of Health Sciences Research 

507-538-1373 


